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Annual Water Quality Report for the period of January 1 to December 31, 2014

  

This report is intended to provide you with important information about your drinking water and
the efforts made by the water system to provide safe drinking water.

  

CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD THE REPORT

  

For more information on source water assessments and protection efforts at our system,
contact:

  

Weston Beck

  

(903) 489 - 0699
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